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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

ALL ELECTRIC HOMES 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  AEH 2024-01 

Announcement Date:  September 4th, 2024 
 

RE: Conclusion of the All-Electric Homes Program and instructions for pending projects 
 

After three years, PSEG Long Island will be sunsetting the All-Electric Homes program and the associated rebate 

offerings.  The Program will not be accepting any new applications, effective immediately. All projects with a valid 

pre-approval must submit all closing documents by December 1, 2024.   

 

For all customers interested in pursuing an “all-electric” home, those customers should explore the Home Comfort, 

Home Performance with ENERGY STAR, and Energy Efficient Products programs and associated rebate offerings.  
  
 

The PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team holds Open House Events every Friday from 9AM to 10AM at the TRC 

office at 395 North Service Road, Suite 409, Melville, NY 11747 or you can join us on our Virtual Open House 

meetings. If you have any questions, please do attend. 
 

 

On behalf of the entire PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency Team, thank you for your support and participation! 
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